
Fall Officials  
 

Athletic Directors, 

 

The Fall Officials that are not eligible are being removed from their assignments in the next 
couple of days. 

 

**This is any official who has not completed all of the required eligibility items despite 
having ample time to complete the items and several reminder emails sent to them.** 

  

Please know that this is not the fault of the NJSIAA or the Assignor. 

  

 


